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June 4, 2024 
 
 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building  
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD  57501-5070 
 
RE: In the Matter of Otter Tail Power Company’s Petition for Approval of a New 

My Renewable Energy Credits (My RECs) Rider 
Docket No. EL24-004 

 Correction Filing 
  
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Otter Tail Power Company (Otter Tail) submits this correction to our May 23, 2024, 
compliance filing in the above-referenced matter.  
 
It was identified while updating our website with the tariff’s approved in this matter, that the 
“Approved by order date” on sheet 2 of our Electric Rate Schedule Section 13.00 was 
incorrect. We inadvertently indicated May 13, 2023. The order is dated May 13, 2024.  The 
corrected clean version is attached.  
 
Please contact me at (218) 739-8699 or wolson@otpco.com if you have any questions 
regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ WENDI A. OLSON 
Wendi A. Olson 
Regulatory Compliance Specialist 
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